
Public Notice 

The end of year Title I/Migrant Parent Meeting will be held Monday, 

May 20 at 12:00 noon and again at 5:15 p.m. at the Haskell CISD PAC 

Building (new Performing Arts Center). All parents of Haskell CISD 

students are encouraged to attend. For more information, call Michelle 

Thane at 940-864-2602 ext. 105 


